
• All environmental charities should be regularly reviewed to make sure they are abiding by the 
law. 

• Any environmental protest group that breaks the law should immediately have their DGR 
status revoked.  Taxpayers should not subsidise illegal protests by anti-mining groups. 

• To be eligible for DGR status, the primary purpose of an environmental charity should be ‘on-
ground’ work that improves the local environment. 

 


